
REATION COMMISSION MEETING

MINUTES, March 26,1998
ROLL CALL:

Present Miekelson, Higginson, Abbott, Canfield. Exeused: Lent, Prevanus. City Manager, Tom Weldon
present. Minutes of February 26, approved as amended.

Brookings-Harbor Youth Assoeiation was represented by Heather Weekler reported that the library board
had turned down the request of the association to use their adjacent property for a skateboard park.
Expressed desires of the assoeiation to continue searching for space to build the Skateboard Park along
with a BMX track.

AZALEA PARK

The Viet Nam Veterans Assoeiation made a presentation for a memorial to be erected in the park. Several
locations were reviewed for consideration, including a site that was included in the original Azalea Park
plan. The commission will meet with representatives of the assoeiation at 4:00 pm on April 6 to review
sites suitable for the momunent. Elmo Williams will be invited to attend.

CHETCO POINT

The final draft of the park plan was distributed to the commission and was approved. The plan will be
presented to the city council on April 13.

SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT FUNDS

The shift of funds from Tanbark point to Cheteo Point was approved by the commission and will be
presented to the SDC committee on March 31 and the planning commission on April 7.

LIAISON REPORTS

Don Higginson reported on a meeting with the assoeiation. The foundation is still in the process of
writing grant requests. Some items that are being discussed for the park has not been brought before the
commission for approval such as lights, a greenhouse and cement benches.

motion to adjmmi: passed


